From: Christine Bodart

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 11:38 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches

Cc: Alex Mctaggart

Subject: DA2020/1756 351 Barrenjoey Road Newport & 353 Barrenjoey Road Newport: LPP Submission
Categories: DA2020/1756

Dear Panel Members,
| am astonished that Northern Beaches Council has approved this DA.

The Newport community in their thousands have made it very clear that they would like Robertson Road to be the
heart and soul of the community and to achieve this they would like to see it pedestrianised. When are politicians
and councillors and those working for the community going to start listening and representing the wishes of their
community in their decision making? The Newport community has spoken in hundreds of submissions against this
DA. It breaches the Newport Master Plan on multiple occasions. This developer well known in Newport for this
breaching of plans is once again just focused on his bottom line, he offers nothing to the Newport

Community. Evident by his unwillingness to move his DA’s carpark entrance off Robertson Road as so widely
requested by the local community. No for him it’s just about $$SS.

Please reject this application on behalf of the Newport community.
Sincerely,

Christine Bodart

Sent from Mail for Windows



